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November 9, 2017

VIA OVERNIGHT MAIL

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 5. Fruit St., Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

Re: Northern Utilities, Inc.. Docket No. DG 17-144, Proposed Cost of
Gas Adjustment for the Winter Period (November 2017 — April
2018) and Summer Period (May 2018 — October 2018) — Corrected
Tariff Page

Dear Director Howland:

Enclosed please find an original and two (2) copies of the following tariff page for
Northern Utilities, Inc. filed in compliance with NHPUC Order No. 26,068 in the above
referenced proceeding:

NHPUC No. 11 - Northern Utilities, Inc.

Fifth Revised Page 171 (Appendix D).

This tariff page had originally been submitted as Fourth Revised Page 171 in
Northern’s November 6, 2017 Compliance Filing. However, Fourth Revised Page
171 had previously been submitted in the Company’s compliance filing in Docket No.
I 7-1 04. The attached tariff page provides the correct revised page number.

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Respectfully submitted,

George H. Simmons Jr.

Enclosure

George H. Simmons
Manager Regulatory Services

6 Liberty Lane West
Hampton, NH 03842

C one: 603-773-6534
.x: 603-773-6734

simmons@unitil.com


